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 	After School Program



To: 	Parents of Children Participating in the After School Program (ASP)
From:	Mrs. Jo-Anne Rowan
Date:	August 2018
Re:	Information for After School Program (ASP)

 As a service to working parents, St. Aidan School provides an After School Program on most school days, including early dismissal days (See below for the dates when the program is not in session.). Our program will begin this year on Wednesday, September 5, 2018 for grades 1-8 and on Monday, September 10 for PreK and kindergarten.
St. Aidan teachers and teacher assistants provide supervision during the program, and they are assisted by 8th grade student helpers. The children have snack and playtime (outdoors, if weather permits)	 and have supervised homework/study time, or quiet playtime in the case of the younger children.
 
SNACKS:
	 We will be selling drinks and snacks during afterschool. All snacks and drinks will be $1.00, except for small bottles of water and milk that are $.75. Of course, students may bring their own snacks.

PICK-UP:
	All children MUST be picked up by 6:00 PM. We know that emergencies happen, but please have a back-up plan for picking up your child by 6:00 PM. If you arrive after 6:00 PM, there may be an extra fee of $25.00 to help cover the additional expense to the program. If someone out of the ordinary is picking up your child (ren), they must be listed on the application as “authorized to pick up”, and they will be asked to show photo id.

REGISTERING
	The 2 page registration application is available on our web site. An annual $25 family registration fee and the application forms must be submitted, including the notarized Authorization for Emergency Medical Treatment, before a child can attend the program.




 

EARLY DISMISSAL DAYS:
We will offer the After School Program on most early dismissal days. 
	If your child is going to attend the program on early dismissal days:
· Send them with a change of clothes and sneakers. After dismissal, the children will change into play clothes for the afternoon.
· Send them with lunch (including a drink), and a snack (no snacks will be sold) if they will be staying until after three.
· Send them with a book to read. After lunch and playtime, we will be having a quiet time, especially for the little ones. We will ask the older ones to read, or play quiet board games for this period of about a half hour.
· We will often use the gym after lunch. If you are picking up your child between 12:30-2:30, you may need to pick them up at the gym. They will have their possessions with them. 
· We anticipate sometimes doing a craft with the children and, on occasion, showing an age appropriate video.

	If your child will be attending the After School Program on any of the early dismissal days, please send in a note to your child’s teacher advising her that your child will be going to the program at dismissal. They will be dismissed to the program supervisors as they would be on any other school day.

BILLING
	Bills are generated weekly and are usually distributed to parents at After School pick-up on Mondays. If your child does not attend the program on Mondays, the bill will be sent home with your child on Tuesdays. Monthly statements are sent home at the beginning of each new month to any family carrying a balance for the previous month. If payments are not made within ten days of the statement date, a late fee of $25.00 will be added to the outstanding balance.

	For your planning purposes, please be advised that the Afterschool Program will not be in session on:
			Wednesday, November 21, 2018
                                    Friday, February 1, 2019
			
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at jrowan5547@staidanschool.org. 

REMINDER:
                Your child’s teacher is always the one to notify of any change in normal dismissal routine. The after school teachers and I may not be in a location to assure that your child goes to the correct place. However, if you change dismissal plans after your child has left for school, please notify the school secretary at 516-746-6585 ext. 9202 (Lower School) or ext. 9302 (Upper School).
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